
 

  

Friday 21st April 2023 
 

 Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As I am sure you will be aware, the National Education Union (NEU) is planning to take further strike 

action and has advised teachers to consider striking to support the union in their work to create fair 

funding regarding Pay and Terms and Conditions for teachers. The days for these strikes are: 

 Thursday 27th April 2023 

 Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

I would like to thank my staff for informing me with good notice of their intentions. I am very 

grateful as teachers do not have to inform schools until the day of the strike. 

 

We know that school closures inconvenience parents and carers and so I am writing to give you 

advance notice of the impact of the action on this school for Thursday 27th April 2023. I will be 

able to update you about Tuesday 2nd May early next week.   

(Parents of pupils with an EHCP, who are not in these classes,  will be contacted separately to let you 

know if your child is able to come to school on this day) 

 

Our breakfast club and after school clubs, which are run by external providers on Thursdays, will go 

ahead as normal and all children, including those whose classes are closed due to the strike, will be 

able to attend.     
 

Children in Year 6 will be dismissed  by staff from school at the gates at the back of the hall leading 

onto Glebe Path at 1.20pm. Children who already have permission to leave by themselves at the end 

of the school day, will be allowed to walk home at 1.20pm unless parents contact the office via email 

before 9am on Thursday 27th  to say otherwise.  5S and 5P will be dismissed from the playground at 

the usual time of 3.25pm 

 

Please note that if the industrial action does not go ahead, we will be open as usual for all pupils.  

 

Finally, I absolutely recognise the disruption that this causes for parents and carers which is why 

we have wanted to provide you with this information at our earliest opportunity. I know that the 

decision the teachers have made is certainly not one that has been taken lightly.  

 

If you wish for your child to do some learning whilst at home on this day you may want to use the 

following resources: 

 TTRockstars  https://ttrockstars.com/  

 SCHOOL WILL BE OPEN FOR PUPILS IN THESE CLASSES 

THURSDAY 27th APRIL 5S and 5P – all day 

6S, 6P and 6J until 1.20pm 

https://ttrockstars.com/


 Reading Plus (Y5 and 6 only) Children have their logins in their home/school books 

https://student.readingplus.com/seereader/api/sec/login  

 Oak National Academy https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-key-stage/key-

stage-2  

 BBC Bitesize https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn  

(They cover all subjects but in particular Dance Mat typing will help keyboard skills) 

 Enjoy reading books/visiting a local library. 

 MyMaths https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login  Children can complete booster packs/lessons or 

play the games. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

 

 Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

 

 

Amanda Lamy     

Headteacher      
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